
Itinerary 
5C (1) Aveng Diego 

To : david@jolly.com 

From: diego@jolly.com 

Subject : RE: Christmas in Hong Kong 

Dear David, 

Thank you for your e-mail. I am also excited to meet you in Hong Kong during Christmas. 

Since you are staying in Causeway Bay, I suggest you to join a three-day Christmas tour by 

Jolly Travel.  

On 23rd December, you will visit Hong Kong Disneyland. You can take lots of photos with 

the cartoon characters. You can also ride on the Hyper Space Mountain and Big Grizzly 

Mountain Runaway Mine Cars. You will get the magical feeling because of the extremely 

wonderful ride. 

Second, you will visit Ngong Ping Village on 24th December. You can ride on the cable car 

and see the beautiful views. You can also visit 34-metre tall Big Buddha. The view of the 

Big Buddha is amazing. You will feel relaxed due to the peaceful environment. 

Third, you will visit The Hong Kong Observation Wheel on 25th December. You can enjoy 

the amazing panoramic view of the city skyline from 60 metres high in the sky. You can also 

have yummy snacks. You will feel amazed by the impressive view of Hong Kong. 

I hope you will have a truly unforgettable experience.  

I am so looking forward to seeing you in Hong 

Kong. 

Love, 

Diego 
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